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Comments: Protecting old-growth forests is crucial for mitigating the catastrophic effects of climate change,

effects Alaska is already reeling from. The landmark 2001 Roadless Area Conservation Rule is a critical

component in the fight against climate change. It must not be weakened in Alaska or anywhere else.

 

 

 

Weakening this policy in Alaska will cause irreparable harm to local and indigenous communities, Southeast

Alaska's economy, salmon fisheries, Alaska's tourism industry, and wildlife. The rule continues to receive

overwhelming support in Alaska and across the nation. It is not the will of the people.

 

 

 

Protect our environment, our climate, and our creatures. Keep the Roadless Rule strong!
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